OFFICE OF PRESTIGIOUS AWARDS (OPA) FAQS

| wanted to make an appointment to find out about opportunities through the Office of Prestigious
Awards. Am | able to still make an appointment?

Yes! We have always accommodated students who are unable to come meet in person. Please email
opa@ucf.edu to schedule an appointment which can be done through Skype, Zoom, or phone.

I have or will be applying to an external prestigious scholarship. What is the status of these awards?

Please visit the scholarship foundation award site for the most up to date information. We have a list of
all scholarships with their links on our website which can be found here. If you still have questions
regarding a scholarship, please email OPA.

BHC SCHOLARSHIPS

I have applied for a BHC scholarship for the Summer/Fall 2020 semester. How can I find out about the
status of the award?

Apart from the study abroad category, BHC Scholarships in all categories will be awarded by early April.
You will be notified by email of the status of your application shortly after. UCF has suspended all study
abroad for the summer 2020; therefore, no study abroad scholarships will be awarded for summer
2020.

I have questions about future BHC scholarships. What should | do?

Please email opa@ucf.edu with any questions regarding BHC scholarships.

This page was last updated on May 12, 2020.
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